
Saint Vincent de Paul Blessed Sacrament has handicapped accessible entrances to the 

church, social hall, and education center, and reserved pews, as well as fully accessible 

restrooms. Also, our sound system includes both FM receivers which can be picked up in the 

sacristy and an induction loop for hearing aid wearers with a T-coil.�

Saint Vincent de Paul 

Blessed Sacrament Church 

Parish Staff�

Rev. James P. Serowik, Pastor�

Thomas Picciano, Deacon, Pastoral Care Associate�

Anthony Miller, Deacon�

Gregory Hrostowski, Trustee�

Carol Ann Giorgio, Trustee�

Victoria Reynolds, Faith Formation Coordinator�

Gretchen Matt, Youth Minister, Director of Evangelization�

Kelly Soprano, Director of Music & Liturgy�

Linda Kacmar, Parish Secretary�

Mary Pat Hyland, Parish Office Assistant�

�

Rectory�

165 Clifton Boulevard�

Vestal, NY 13850�

(607) 722�3988�

(607) 722�8787 Fax�

�

Church, Education Center and Social Hall�

465 Clubhouse Road�

Vestal, NY 13850�

(607) 722�8372�

�

E�Mail Address: info@stvbs.org�

Website: www.stvbs.org�

�

�

�

Online Giving: https://stvbs.weshareonline.org �

�

Prayer Network Requests: Call Peg Buck at 797�9129.�

Mass Schedule�

Tuesday�Friday� 9:00 am�

Saturday� 4:00 pm�

Sunday� 8:00 am; 10:30 am�

Novena of the Miraculous Medal�

Tuesdays during Mass.�

Sacraments:�

Reconciliation�

Saturdays from 3:00�3:30 pm or by appointment.�

Baptism�

Call the parish office to make arrangements.�

Marriage�

Arrangements should be made at least four months in �

advance.�

Registration�

New members are always welcome. Newcomers are �

encouraged to fill out a census card located at the �

Information Desk in the vestibule or call the parish office.�

�

Bulletin Deadline: Friday by noon of the prior week.�

WE’RE ON A MISSION...�

�

To grow in our love of God and one �

another through sacramental life by �

proclaiming and living the Gospel.�
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In this weekend’s Gospel Reading we journey up Mt. Tabor 

with our Lord Jesus. It is on this high mountain that we see 

the Lord Jesus transfigured and revealed in all His glory. It 

truly is a wonderful experience for the disciple to see our 

faith and trust fulfilled in the beauty of Our Lord Jesus. It is 

here that all our hopes are realized. It is here that it all 

makes sense for us. However, our Lord Jesus tells His 

disciples that this experience is a gift for them to remember 

when they face the demands of discipleship. They are 

called to remember this time when the cross becomes too 

heavy for them to carry.�

The same is true for us. We all experience God’s loving 

presence revealed to us at different times in our lives. We 

all experience God as we celebrate Eucharist every 

Sunday. These experiences are called to strengthen us to 

carry our daily crosses in our lives. May we thank our Lord 

for these experiences in our lives, and may they strengthen 

us to carry our daily crosses.�

This Friday evening Sister Carol Ann Terlicher will speak to 

us during our praying of the Stations of the Cross. I would 

like to invite all members of our parish family to make your 

plans now to join us as we reflect upon the suffering and 

death of our Lord Jesus. HAVE A GREAT WEEK!�

IGNITE 2020 Catholic Men’s Conference�

Attention men of the parish: the theme for the 12th Annual 

IGNITE Men’s Conference is Take Refuge in the Lord. You 

can be part of it on Saturday, March 28 at the SRC Arena & 

Event Center for an amazing day that will have a huge 

impact on you. Register at www.ignitecatholicmen.org or 

contact our parish captain, Greg Hrostowski at 797�1631. 

Sign up now; early registration $55 ends March 13th.�

�

All Are Welcome�

The Newman House will be hosting a talk by Fr. James 

Martin, SJ on Sunday, March 15 at 7:30 pm in the Newman 

House Chapel. The talk is entitled “Encountering Jesus: 

The Christ of Faith and the Jesus of History”. Fr. Martin will 

give his talk through video conferencing. For more 

information, please contact Sr. Rose at 798�7202 or by 

email to srrose@binghamton.edu.�

�

WeShare On�Line Giving Program�

Have you joined the WeShare on�line giving program? The 

program allows you to set up your donation either via credit 

card or direct withdrawal from your checking account. You 

can stop or restart this process at any time which is an 

exceptional convenience when traveling. Diocesan, Holy 

Day and special collection options are on the site. It is easy 

to enroll; just visit https://stvbs.weshareonline.org. A 

reminder to new enrollees; you must make your first 

donation (Regular Collection) BEFORE you receive a 

temporary password to open your on�line account.�

SATURDAY� 4:00 PM�

Lectors� Callie Kavleski, Anthony Guido�

Greeters� Fran Weingartner, Mary Jane Yacynych�

Eucharistic 

Ministers�

Maureen Kadlecik, Andy Kollar,�

Barb Kuklis�

Altar Servers� Joelle Russell, Parker Terrell�

SUNDAY� 8:00 AM�

Lectors� Susan Kitchen, Pat Nezelek�

Greeters� Eric & Josephine Olsen�

Eucharistic 

Ministers�

John & Nancy Hussar, Sue Miller�

Altar Servers� Jesse, Peter & Stanton Ramil�

SUNDAY� 10:30 AM�

Lectors� Joseph & Tina Fleury�

Greeters� Kim Brosius, Kathy Wiegert�

Eucharistic 

Ministers�

Sally Paniccia, Debra & Vincent Sano�

Altar Servers� Holden, Zachary & Charlotte Frye�

Liturgical Ministers�

March 14�15, 2020�

�

�

�

�

The Annual Mass in honor of St. Patrick will be held on  

Tuesday, March 17 at 3:00 pm at St. Patrick’s Church,  

Leroy St., Binghamton. An Irish party will be held in St. 

Patrick’s gymnasium following Mass from 4:00�8:00 pm. 

Cost of the party, which includes admission, entertainment 

and soda, is $3/adults, $1/under age 18 and free for 

children under age 5. Food will be available at a nominal 

cost. A ham and cabbage dinner will also be available at a 

cost of $6. Tickets are available at the door.�

�

Butter Lambs for Easter�

The Altar Rosary Society of Church of the Holy Trinity is 

sponsoring a sale of butter lambs, an Easter tradition. Each 

lamb is hand�crafted and costs only $3.50. Orders can be 

placed by calling 797�1335. Pick up will be the weekend of 

April 4/5; you will be contacted with details. Deadline for 

ordering is March 15. Thanks for your support!�

�

�
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Catholic Schools’ Annual Father/Daughter Ball�

Saturday, March 28 from 6:30 pm�9:30 pm�

SCCHS, 70 Seminary Ave., Binghamton�

$30/couple; $10 each additional child�

Featuring dancing, delicious treats, Best Mask competition, 

raffles, photos, bouncy house, face painting�

SCCHS Select Choir performing from their upcoming show 

“Phantom of the Opera”�

For reservations: CSBCSAINTS.ORG/BALL or�

contact Shannon DeAngelo at 341�8263�

SACRIFICIAL GIVING�March 1, 2020�

Regular Collection����������������������������������������������.$8,446.50�

WeShare online giving������������������������������������������1,666.00�

Repairs & Improvement�������������������������������������������543.50�

Church in Central & Eastern Europe��������������������1,196.00�

Black & Indian Missions�������������������������������������������342.00�

Miscellaneous������������������������������������������������������������61.00�

Votive Candles�����������������������������������������������������������95.00�

Loaves & Fishes Food Pantry�������������������������������3,595.00�

Total Deposit�����������������������������������������������������$15,945.00�
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�

�

Saturday, March 7�

 4:00 pm� Mary F. Grassi (Birthday Remembrance)�

� � � � � � �Family�

� Dale Grassi (Birthday Remembrance)�

� � � � � � �Family�

Sunday, March 8�

 8:00 am� Nancy Borneman�Family�

� Deceased Members of the Nardoni Family�

� � � � � � �Family�

10:30 am� Leo & Rita Serowik�Family�

� People of St. Vincent Blessed Sacrament�

Tuesday, March 10�

 9:00 am� Bernard & Ella Dwyer�Phyllis Roehm�

� Harold Webster�Wife, Jane�

Wednesday, March 11�

 9:00 am� Richard Thamasett�Joe & Louise Kurutz�

Thursday, March 12�

 9:00 am� Suzanne Kulp�Marilyn Garbarino�

Friday, March 13�

 9:00 am� Cynthia Marston O’Neil�Pat & Bob Novak�

Saturday, March 14�

 4:00 pm� Richard Masaryk Sr. (18th Anniv.)�Wife, Shirley�

� Sara McNamara�Family�

Sunday, March 15�

 8:00 am� Gina Chapman�Nocciolino & Vandermark �

� � � � � Cousins�

� People of St. Vincent Blessed Sacrament�

10:30 am� Howard Taylor�Sue & Richard Giannini�

� Hector de la Rosa (Anniv.)�Webster Family�

�

Our Sanctuary Candle, next to the Tabernacle, 

will illuminate this week in memory of Mary F. 

Grassi at the request of her family.�

�

Women’s Club News�

Ladies, are you looking to do something special this Lent? 

Sister Brigid O’Mahony, Missionaries of the Heart of Jesus, 

will present: “Transformation→Forgiveness” on 

Wednesday, March 18th at 7:00 pm in the social hall. 

Gather at 6:30 pm for some snacks before the talk. Please 

sign up at the Information Desk in the vestibule. Snow date 

is Wednesday, March 25th.�

�

“Decadent Desserts Delivers…”�

The Women’s Club Ministry Board extends our sincere 

gratitude to our STVBS bakers for their beautiful desserts 

and sweets and to our buyers who bought up 99.9% of our 

offerings. Thank you also to everyone who worked at the 

sale, especially our ladies who went home and baked 

Saturday night to refill our sold�out tables. We raised 

$1,054.50 which will be used for scholarship and ministry 

work. You are Amazing Parishioners!�

�

Women’s Lenten Retreat�

A Lenten Retreat for Catholic Women will be held on 

Saturday, March 21 from 7:45 am to 12:30 pm at Our 

Lady of Good Counsel, Endicott. The retreat includes Holy 

Mass, breakfast, speaker reflection with Sr. Beth Ann Dillon, 

confession and Eucharistic Adoration. Registration is $20. 

Register by mail to Women’s Commission, c/o Judy Wright, 

P.O. Box 288, Vestal, NY 13850; by calling 206�6205; by 

email to swc@syracusediocese.org; or register at the door. 

Please make checks payable to Diocese of Syracuse and 

note “Southern Retreat” on the memo line.�

�

�

�

�

Sunday, March 8�

Daylight Savings Time Begins�Spring Clocks Forward!�

Coffee Hour after Masses�MGH�

 9:00 am� Adult Faith Formation class (BWTTM)�MGH�

 9:15 am� Grades PK�5 Faith Formation classes�CR�

11:30 am� Grades 6�8 Faith Formation classes�CR�

 5:30 pm� CYO Basketball Banquet�MGH�

Monday, March 9�

 7:00 pm� Bible Study�MGH�

Tuesday, March 10�

 5:45 pm� Contemporary Choir rehearsal�CH�

 6:00 pm� RISE Teen Night�MGH�

 7:00 pm� Parish Council meeting�CR1�

Wednesday, March 11�

 9:30 am� Adult Faith Formation class (BWTCP)�MGH�

 7:00 pm� Choir rehearsal�CH�

 7:00 pm� Emergency Management Committee meeting�

CR1�

Friday, March 13�

 7:00 pm� Stations of the Cross: Mary’s Way of the 

Cross�CH�

Sunday, March 15�

 9:00 am� Adult Faith Formation class (BWTTM)�MGH�

 9:15 am� Grades PK�5 Faith Formation classes�CR�

11:30 am� Grades 6�8 Faith Formation classes�CR�

�

Shuttle Van Driver Team�

Saturday, March 14�Rocky Martinez & Dick Dvorsky�

�

�

�

�

Altar Society�

March 13 & 20�

Pam Brown & Louise Kurutz�

�

Meetings This Week�

�� Parish Council meets on Tuesday at 7:00 pm.�

�� The Emergency Management Committee will meet on 

Wednesday at 7:00 pm. Anyone interested in learning 

more about this committee is welcome to attend.�

�

CANA Retreat�

Come join us for a Catholic Family Retreat vacation at the 

scenic Watson Homestead in Painted Post, NY. This retreat 

is a time to gather as a family with other Catholic families to 

rest, recreate and share our common Catholic experience. It 

is held in a somewhat rustic setting with plenty of time for 

family activities. The retreat will run from July 26�August 1. 

For more information, call Deacon Ed Blaine at 372�1730, 

email eblaine@syrdio.org or visit www.canadced.com.�

�

A Family Perspective by Bud Ozar�

Transfiguration is a common occurrence in families. When 

we commit to another, such as a spouse in marriage or a 

child in parenting, we are not committing to them only as 

they are today, but to the person they are becoming.�

�

Vocation Corner�

“God has called us with a holy calling...according to His own 

purpose and grace.” Do you think God is offering you the 

grace of a vocation to the priesthood or consecrated life? 

Call Fr. Jason Hage at 315�470�1468.�




